
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCEWITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

Attention all students, there is a dress give away at the chorus room or Kumu
Eva’s classroom this week only during recess or lunch! Donated dresses and
jewelry that doesn’t fit prom/ball dress code guidelines are here and yours for
the taking! First come, first served.

Attention freshman, interested in joining dance fever/lip sync? Please know
that if you are interested in joining, we can not have people dropping out at the
last minute, so be sure it’s something you really wanna commit to! Please
contact your class account if you are interested in joining.

Lunas, if you did picture retakes on November 22, pictures have arrived! See
Auntie Cass in the SAC office during recess or lunch.

Come to the DA Store and check out our new holiday boxes. Check out our
video that is attached to today’s daily bulletin.

Lahainaluna High School will have an Open House on Thursday, December 14th
from 5pm to 7pm at our cafeteria. From 5pm to 5:55pm, there will be a talk
story with teachers. From 6:00pm to 7:00pm, there will be dinner and
entertainment by our Jazz band, Papa Hula O Lahainaluna and Boarders Chorus.
Please encourage your parents to attend this wonderful event. Mahalo!

JUNIORS: The prom court nomination form was sent to your emails last week
Friday. The deadline for nominations has been extended to MONDAY,
DECEMBER 11th at 5:00 PM. Please vote for the pair you want to see on prom
court. Be on the lookout on our class instagram @lunasco.2025 for updates and
more information. Mahalo!

Attention students who missed picture taking! You still have a chance for
pictures. Nagamine is setting up the school background in their studio on
Thursday, December 14th for students who are able to come to their studio, by
appointment only. Students should contact them if they would like to schedule
an appointment at their studio.

Seniors!! Permission forms for Senior Ball are now available in Ms. Eubank’s
room, J204, during recess and lunch Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays. You
will need to fill out and sign both the front and back of the form and have a
parent sign it before returning it to Ms. Eubank’s classroom. If you are 18, you
can fill it out themselves though. The deadline for returning them is 1/12/24.
Also, the theme for the Senior Ball is “Under the Stars” and it’s going to be at
the Westin on January 20th. For more information on plus ones, tickets, etc,
please check out the flier on our class instagram page @lunas.co2024!

COUNSELORS CORNER:

HEY SENIORS! There is a University of Hawaii Systems College Fair and financial
aid/scholarship information night on Wednesday, December 13th 2023 at 6pm
at our cafeteria. There is a QR code to scan to sign up so please check out our
daily bulletin today. Dinner by the UH Maui College Culinary Program and bus

transportation will be provided from the War Memorial and Kapalua Airport. If
you have any questions, please contact Ginny Yasutake at
ginny.yasutake@k12.hi.us

CLUB CHATTER:

Hello HOSA Members, Ready to explore the world of healthcare and its many
career paths? On Wed., December 13th, we are hosting our very first HOSA
Social up at the library during lunch. We will be playing healthcare careers'
jeopardy! You will also receive 2 credits for attending this social. This social is
ONLY OPEN TO PAYING MEMBERS. There is a limited number of seats. If you are
interested in joining, please scan the QR code and sign up via the google form.
See you there

Hey Filipino club members and Lifesaver’s blood donors! Please join us for a
potluck in Ms. Villegas room at J203 on Tuesday, Dec. 12, during lunch. While
we’re eating, we will go over how to schedule and donate blood on your own.
Hope to see you there!

The Lahainaluna car club is having its first meeting on December 13th at the
auto shop during lunch period Anyone is welcome to attend even if you do not
have a car or are not interested in cars. Hope to see you there!

Anime Club: We will be having our general meeting this Thursday during lunch
and anime night this Friday from 3pm to 9pm at Samuel Mookini Music
Building. Please bring a gift that is at least $10 worth or above if you are
participating in the Pirate Santa game. Thank you!

SPORTS SHORTS:
Special shout out to the boys soccer team who tied Maui High School 3-3 this
past Saturday at Sue D. Cooley Stadium. I mua Lahainaluna!

Good luck to our girls and boys basketball team as they face King Kekaulike High
School this Wednesday at King Kekaulike High School. The girls tip off at 5pm
while the boys tip off at 7pm. I mua Lahainaluna!

Breakfast: Plain Bagel with Cream Cheese, Diced Pears, Apple Crisps. Lunch: Tasty Tenders and Rice,
Broccoli, Baked Beans, Orange Fruit Gel, Fresh Fruit, Whole Grain Roll. Cafeteria monitors, please
report to the cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period. Today's monitors are:

mailto:jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

